

Boulder Hot Springs

- P.O. Box 930 • Boulder, MT 59632 • (406) 225-4339 •

www.boulderhotsprings.com

Fax (406) 225-4345

bhs@boulderhotsprings.com

September 30, 2012

Montana Folk Harp Society c/o Janice Mineer 6275 Delarka Drive Lolo, MT 59847

Dear Friends,

We want to express our deep gratitude for your group having your retreat here and for the delightful concert you offered to the community of Boulder on Saturday, September 15th. What a wonderful experience! The music was ethereal and exquisite, and we heard many positive comments from the audience. We hope you will make Boulder Hot Springs your home for your future retreats and gatherings. It would be a pleasure to have your group here again.

With much gratitude,

Kerri Kumasaka

Management Team Member

Cerif. Kun

Boulder Hot Springs